
SCRABBLE GROUP – 11th August  2025 

 

There were five of us this month who met at Jeanette’s house, so we 
decided to stay in one group to play. Jeanette, Lillian, Monica, Paula  
and Ray made up the group. The games were shorter but entertaining. 

Jeanette won this first game with a score of 156, including a turn when 
she made 5 words in one go, which scored 33 points. 

Lillian won the second game with a score of 123. We then stopped for 
refreshments of tea, coffee, a homemade Guinness cake and biscuits. 

Our last game was won by Paula with a score of 124.     

Thank you to Jeanette for hosting us, and for the delicious cake. 

Our next meeting is at Judith’s on 8th September. If you would like to join 
us please call Judith on 01833 650150. 

 

Ray Thompson 


